
STA Community Summer Spanish Camp 

St. Thomas the Apostle students, parishioners, and community members, we 

are excited to announce our 2017 Spanish language summer camp! The camp 

is open to all students going into grades K-8 looking to learn Spanish. 

Language learning is fun with different daily themes and activities taught by 

STA's Spanish Teacher, Nancy Clay. Learning Spanish in school? Come 

practice and keep those skills from getting rusty! 

 

June 19th-23rd 
7th and 8th Grade High School Prep Camp 

 

June 26th-30th 
4th, 5th and 6th Grade Camp 

 

July 10th-14th 
2nd and 3rd Grade Camp 

 

July 17th-21st 
Kindergarten and 1st Grade Camp 

 

 

Camp Schedule: Monday-Friday 9:30-noon 

Cost: $115 for one week session 

 

For more information contact Nancy Clay at nancyclay@verizon.net 


